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Dear Parents and Carer,                05 March 2024 

 

RE: Year 12 and 13 Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 20 March from 4:45 – 6:45 pm 

                                                                                        

We write to invite you to our annual Sixth Form Parents Evening on Wednesday 20 March 4:45 – 6:45 

pm.  

 

We ask that all families make the time to attend this event, as it is pivotal opportunity to discuss your 

child’s progress over this academic year. We believe all students at St Mark’s have the potential to 

be transformed, but this requires the cohesive work from families, school, and students.  

 

We understand that this date falls on the month of Ramadan and some parents may find it difficult 

to stay until the end of the event. As KS5 students only have 3 to 4 subjects, we request that you 

attend at the earlier time of 4:45 and benefit from the opportunity to connect with a small number of 

subject teachers.  

 

We welcome your child to attend the event with you, and you will also receive a copy of your 

child’s report on this day.   

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Haider on 0208 648 6627 or by 

email  Shaider@stmark.anthemtrust.uk  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr J Connage Y12 Progress Leader Jconnage@stmark.anthemtrust.uk  

Ms Hopwood Y13 Progress Leader   Lhopwood@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stmarksacademy.com/
mailto:Shaider@stmark.anthemtrust.uk
mailto:Jconnage@stmark.anthemtrust.uk
mailto:Lhopwood@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk


 

A community of transformation founded on love, hope & trust 

 

 

Please sign and tick the box below and return to Ms Haider or your coach by Monday 11 March.  

You can also email Shaider@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk to confirm attendance. 

  

  

 Name of Student: ……………………………………………………Year Group ……………..  

 

        Yes, we will be attending Parents’ Evening on  Wed 20 March 4:45-6:45    

 

  

              No, we are unable to attend Parents’ Evening on   Wed 20 March 4:45-6:45   

               

Reason for non-attendance:  

 

 

 

 

 Parent/Carer: Signature: …………………………………………….…………………………… 
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